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February 27. 1958

Honorable David Little Swallow
Box 243 2
New Town, North Dakota

Dear Mr Little Swallow:

This willl acknowledge and thank
you for your letter of February 10 concerning
your oil lease on the Pt, Dertheld Indian Agency,

I am immedlately cheecking into
this matter for you and you will be hearing
from me again very shortly.

With kindest regards and every
gocd wish, I am

Sinecerely,

WLsmh
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